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Year 1 					Spring Newsletter		 			2019





Dear Parents and Carers


We have a busy and exciting half term planned.  Our new topic will be Africa. The children will be doing an assembly performance of Handa’s Surprise this half term. We really enjoyed taking the children on an Educational Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park last half term. This will benefit our Science topic where we will be learning about different animals and their habitats.





PHSE


The children will; be looking at a healthy/unhealthy lifestyle, mindfulness and how to deal with medicines in the home.





RE


The children will be learning about ‘What is special to faith communities’ and we will be focussing on precious things and special places





Grammar


In grammar we will be looking at different punctuation such as exclamation marks and question marks. We will also be encouraging children to be using the conjunctions: and, so, but, because. 








Remember!


Please remember that as part of our reading policy you must read with your child daily and ensure their raving reader book is signed. Please also ensure that you are reading the phonics sheets that children are bringing home with them every day.





DT


In DT the children will be focusing on looking at fruits and vegetables. We will looking at making healthy fruit salads and smoothies. 








Geography


In Geography we will be learning about Africa. We will learn about the culture and the climate and compare them to our own. 














Science


This half term we will be learning about animals. The children will learn to identify some common animals and will be thinking about where different animals live and describing their body parts. 





PE


Please make sure that your child’s PE kit is in school from Monday to Friday. Your child should have a white t-shirt, black shorts or jogging bottoms and pumps. In PE we will be working on our throwing and catching skills. 








Maths


This half term we will be learning about different measures such as fractions, division and capacity. Please help your child by looking the capacity of different objects in the supermarket.  





English


This half term we will be learning about the story of Handa’s Surprise. We will be describing the different animals and fruits in the story. We will also be writing fact files about different African animals. 











